
Laird Connectivity LLC 
W66N220 Commerce Court 
Cedarburg, WI 53012 
 

September 29th, 2022  

Re: Change in ID/ Change in Multiple Listing  

To Whom It May Concern: 

Trimble, Inc. ("Company") has contacted Laird Connectivity LLC regarding Company's intention to file 
applications for a change in identification in the United States pursuant to Section 2.933 of the Federal 
Communication Commission's ("FCC") rules, and/or a multiple listing in Canada pursuant to Section 5.3 
oflndustry Canada's ("IC") Certification of Radio Apparatus (RSP-100), with respect to the following: 

Authority Model /Name Certification ID 
FCC Sterling LWB+ SQG-LWBPLUS 
IC Sterling LWB+ 3174A-LWBPLUS 

 

Company has requested Laird's permission to reference, in Company's applications, certain 
documentation relating to the equipment identified in the table above. This letter is provided to allow 
Mr. Tony Phan, Trimble, Inc., 935 Stewart Drive, Sunnyvale, CA 94085 USA; tony_phan@trimble.com, 
1.408.481.8491, to use the publically available test data and application exhibits submitted to the FCC 
and to IC on behalf of Laird with respect to the equipment identified above pertaining to the grants of 
equipment certification covered by this letter.  

Company has represented to Laird that its equipment submitted to Industry Canada is identical in design 
and construction to the equipment approved by Industry Canada as identified in the table above. Based 
on Company's representation to Laird, Laird declares that the equipment that is the subject of the 
multiple listing authorized in this letter is identical in design and construction to that approved by 
Industry Canada under the identification shown above.  

This permission to act using data and applications previously filed with the FCC and IC on behalf of Laird 
is limited to the matters set forth herein. This letter does not, and shall not be construed to, grant rights 
or permissions beyond those expressly granted to the party named herein. This permission expires 
automatically one year from the date of this letter.  

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me by email at 
brian.petted@lairdconnect.com or by phone at +1-262-421-4974 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Laird Connectivity LLC 

Name: Brian Petted 

Title: Technology Leader 
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